
 

 

Hello, PEC! 

Community Development Council of Quinte                              

and the Ontario Trillium Foundation are committed to bringing 

low-cost fruits and vegetables to your community. These 

produce markets are open to everyone, with almost 3000 

Hastings county citizens served in 2017.  

By answering a few questions, you can help inform our 

decision-making process and ensure this market continues to 

have a positive impact on your community.  

 

1. Please suggest an indoor location in PEC that you believe 

community members would have easy access to, all year 

round. _____________________________. 

 

2. Please suggest a Day and time of day that you believe would 

meet many shoppers needs. 

____________________________.  

 

 


